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1st Quarter, 2016 

President’s Message 
 
I am excited to be a part of the re-introduction of a newsletter for the 
Wichita Chapter!  In looking back through chapter documents, the last 
publication I found was from 1994, and the content was wonderful.  For 
this year, it is my goal to publish quarterly, providing updates on chapter 
happenings, society information, and possibly even some member 
spotlights.  If there is anyone with interest or experience in publications, 
please contact Brad Miller, brad-miller@fami.com.  He would love some 
assistance with this endeavor.  For this first edition, there are just a few 
informational items to share. 
 
This year, we have some changes to chapter funding of insurance 
education.  We had a great response to the request for a vote on this 
matter, allowing for a quorum, which ultimately resulted in the chapter 
pledging $1,350 to each Wichita State University Foundation, and Central 
Christian College in McPherson.  These donations will help future 
insurance professionals and ensure a continuation of our success as an 
industry and a chapter.  For more information about how these funds are 
being used, please feel free to contact a board member. 
 
You recently received a letter from the society regarding the upcoming 
requirement for continuing education.  Your involvement with chapter 
meetings and events will help toward those requirements!  In preparation 
for this, I would encourage each of you to register if you have not, and log 
in to the society web site.  This will be one less step you need to take in 
this process later, and you will gain access to the wonderful tools available 
there!  www.cpcusociety.org 
 
One of the most exciting things happening within our chapter, are the 
number of new designees who are also becoming members!  As of this 
publication, our chapter already has 17 New Designees for 2016.  Aloha, 
and welcome to the chapter!  I hope you are able to attend the upcoming 
events, listed below. 
 
Kara Lang, CPCU  
Wichita Chapter President 
 

Upcoming Events: 
   

Tuesday, May 10 Becca Heatherington, ISO Community Hazard  
  11:30 – 1:00 Mitigation Fire Protection Analyst – EMC, 

Wichita 
  
Tuesday, June 7 Summer Outing - Sand Creek Station Golf Club,  
  10:00 – 4:00 Newton and Beau Monde Spa, Wichita 
 

No Meetings in July or August.  Enjoy your summer! 
  


